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PRESS RELEASE 

Subject: MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE 

HELLENIC COMPETITION COMMISSION AND THE REGULATORY 

AUTHORITY FOR ENERGY 

 

On September 25, 2020, a Memorandum of Understanding was signed between the 

Hellenic Competition Commission (HCC) and the Hellenic Regulatory Authority for 

Energy (RAE) at the offices of the HCC, with the aim to enhance the cooperation 

between the two Authorities by combining their common experiences, and in order to 

strengthen their relationship. 

Particular emphasis was placed on the establishment of joint working groups for the 

develpoment of guidelines, studies and research papers on issues of common interest, 

within the competences of the two Authorities.  

 

The two Authorities agreed, inter alia, to carry out actions to promote policies and 

strategies to inform economic operators / participants in the energy market on matters 

relating to the responsibilities of the two Authorities, for the benefit of society, the 

economy and the general public.  


